
7th April 2022 
 
Kia ora tatou katoa. 
  
Next week we are planning to support St Johns Ambulance, Paeroa.  They will visit from 10am and we plan to 
sell ice creams for $1.00 in the quad. We regard St Johns as hero’s in our community….so, we invite your 
tamariki to come dressed as a super hero too, of their choice to support the ambulance service. Here’s the best 
part, children/teachers will need to pay a gold coin to dress up and they can buy an ice cream for $1.00. 
Start time: 10.00 am – 11.00 am  Tuesday 12th April 2022 
 
This is a fundraiser for St Johns, thank you for all of the work you do in and around our small community. 
  
Teacher only day – Thursday 14th April 
Good Friday – 15th April 
Bring on the holidays 
School returns May 2nd 2022. 
 
We have appointed two new teachers: 
Stacey Te Moananui – Room 4 
Ms. Jane Lupton – Room 5 

  
Welcome to the Miller Avenue whanau. 
  
Kind regards 
Richard Craig Wilkinson – Principal 

 

Respect, Responsibility, Aroha, Self-discipline, Honesty 
              Phone: 07 862 8602    Absentee Messages: 027 952 3203 

Miller Avenue School—Creating brighter futures, together. 

COMING EVENTS 
 

April—Paengawhāwhā 

8th  Values Assembly—2.30pm 

12th  Super Hero Mufti Day—Gold Coin for St Johns 

13th  Last day of school for students for Term 1 

14th  Teacher Only Day—No School this day 

  End of Term 1—School Holidays 

 

May—Haratua 

2nd  First day of Term 2 

Weetbix and milk 
is available in 

each classroom 
for any students 

wanting breakfast 
between 8.30am 
and 8.50am each 

school day      
morning.  

http://11.am/


 Miller Avenue School Contact Information 

 E-mail: office@millerave.school.nz 

 Website: www.millerave.school.nz 

 Bank Account: 03-1572-0010292-00 (please put in payment details and your child’s name) Westpac 
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Room 9— Amazing Ancient Egypt 

 

 

Room 9 have travelled back to the time of the Ancient Egyptians! 

We have learnt about Pharaohs, how they ruled and about the tomb of the great boy king,    

Tutankhamen.  

Everyone was excited by the magical powers of amulets and created their own amulet that   

possesses a special power.  

These are photos of the class ‘Our little Pharaohs’ in their ornate headdresses and work from 

their books. They also experienced being wrapped up like a mummy! 

‘If I was Pharaoh my law would be: every Friday you have to have pancakes for dinner’ Nelly 
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Wednesday 13th April, 2.15pm, School Hall 
Nau mai, haere mai  
We invite all parents/caregivers to join us for our end of term assembly and to farewell the 
staff who are leaving Miller Avenue School—our Principal and his wife  Mr & Mrs Wilkinson  
and Mr Robertson our Room 5 teacher.   
Please come and join us in giving them all the farewell they deserve! 
 
TEACHER ONLY DAY—NEXT THURSDAY 14TH APRIL 
Please remember there is no school for students next Thursday 14th April as it is a Teachers only day.  The last 
day of term 1 for students is next Wednesday 13th April.  Hope you all have a happy easter and a great two week 
holiday.  First day of term 2 will be Monday 2nd May. 
 
MILLER AVENUE SCHOOL COUNCELLOR 
Apologies, this was left out of last week’s Mascot: 
Kylie will work with all of the Year 8 class at this stage. 
Please email her if you have any questions: counsellor@millerave.school.nz  
 
NETBALL 
Netball is planned to start in term 2 on Wednesday 4th May.  We will need to ask for any volunteers who could 
coach/manage a Netball team including our senior team please.  If you would be interested please let Mrs Marr 
in the office know.  Your help is really appreciated.  Permission forms were sent home yesterday with students 
who were interested in playing Netball.  If you wish for your child to play netball next term please return these to 
school by next Wednesday 13th April.   
 
LOST PROPERTY 
Please check in our lost property basket which is located in the office for any of your child/ren’s uniform items.  It 
is very full at the moment and anything left unclaimed at the end of this term will be recycled or donated to     
charity. 

To the Student Council for organizing a successful bake sale and 
mufti day last Friday which raised $513.00. 

Thankyou to everyone who contributed to the bake sale,  

it was very much appreciated. 

Clean milk bottle lids, L&P 
bottles and magazines. 

Please drop Clean milk bottle 
lids, L&P bottles and maga-

zines. 

Clean milk bottle lids, L&P bottles 
and magazines. 

Please drop any of these items into our 
school office.   

Thank you. 

Te Reo Maori 

Ahea te hararei? 
  

When is the holiday?  

mailto:counsellor@millerave.school.nz
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